
May 3, 2023

FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK...
Hi families! I am looking forward to my first Field Day on Friday! As a reminder,
parents who would like to visit the park during Field Day must have a Raptor
badge from the school. Please come to the school office before Friday to
complete the Raptor information. We are unable to Raptor anyone at the field.

Faithfully, 
Mrs. Leslie Jones

PAY-IT LINKS

REMINDER Fathers' Club Golf Tournament
There are only 7 spots left for the annual Fathers' Club Robert C. Jones
Memorial Golf Tournament on Friday, May 12, 2023 at Mountain Branch Golf
Club. To register or to find out how to become a sponsor, please go to this link:
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/3jeQrz3q

REMINDER Mother/Son Sports Jam
The Mothers' Club invites you to the 2023 Sports Jam on Saturday, May 20th!
This event is for SUS students and their maternal caregivers. Moms vs Sons
for relays and dodgeball! For more information and to register please visit:
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/IU6JGJPf

UPDATES & REMINDERS

NEW Service Hours
If you have not already done so, please turn in your blue service hour card to

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/3jeQrz3q
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/IU6JGJPf


the school office so your hours can be recorded. Bills will be sent soon for
those who have not completed their hours.

NEW Instructional Fee
The Instructional Fee for the 2023-24 school year will be added to your FACTS
account in the coming week. Our Instructional Fee pays for items we need
prior to school starting. These include technology licenses and updates, books
and workbooks, Archdiocesan fees, and class supplies including grade specific
supplies not requested on the school supply lists.

NEW Hearing and Vision Screening
Students in grades PK, 1, 4, and 8 are eligible for free hearing an vision
screenings on May 17th and 18th. Please sign and return the consent form
from the original email, if you are interested in having your child screened, no
later than Monday, May 8, 2023. Only students who have a signed consent
form by their parent/guardian are eligible for screening services. Please use
one consent form per child.

REMINDER MAP Testing
Students in grades 3, 5, and 7 will take the science MAP test on May 10th.

NEW Mato Grasso Thank You
Thank you for your support of Operation Mato Grasso throughout the Lenten
season.

CALENDAR REMINDERS

REMINDER Field Day
Field Day will be held this Friday, May 5, 2023 at Belmont Park located at 8701
Walther Blvd, Parkville, MD 21234. All students should arrive at Belmont Park
no later than 8:30 a.m.

There will be no extended day on May 5th as long as there is no rain and Field
Day takes place at Belmont Park. If there is rain in the forecast and we need to
postpone Field Day, an email and text message will be sent. Dismissal will
begin at approximately 12:15 p.m. Any children remaining after 12:45 p.m. will
stay with assigned teachers. You will be charged Extended Day late fees if you
do not pick your child up by 12:45 p.m.



All adult visitors attending Field Day with their child must be Raptored and will
need to wear a school-issued identification badge. The badge must be visible
at all times or you will be asked to leave. If you have not had your ID scanned,
please stop into the school office tomorrow between 7:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m.
There will be no Raptor available the day of.

**Parents/guardians who filled out the badge form will receive their
badges from their child's teacher the morning of Field Day.**

Your copy should address 3 key questions: Who
am I writing for? (Audience) Why should they
care? (Benefit) What do I want them to do here?
(Call-to-Action)

Create a great offer by adding words like "free"
"personalized" "complimentary" or "customized." A
sense of urgency often helps readers take an
action, so think about inserting phrases like "for a
limited time only" or "only 7 remaining"!

NEW Used Uniform Sale



SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES

REMINDER May & June Lunch Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers to help in the lunchroom in May & June. 
Volunteers are needed from 11:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. each day. Please use
the Sign-up Genius link below to register for the date(s) you are available.
Service hours do apply. All volunteers need to be Virtus approved. If you have
any questions feel free to contact Laurie Currens at 410-665-3533.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-lunch8

REMINDER Paper Donations
We are now accepting paper donations for service hours. Three reams of 8
1/2x 11 paper will earn 1 service hour.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-lunch8


PARISH NEWS



MASS TIMES
For those who are planning to
worship as part of our St. Ursula
Catholic Community, please be
reminded of the Mass
times: Saturdays at 5:00 p.m. and
Sundays at 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., and
11:00 a.m.
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